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3/31/2022 (Final Report) 

1. Tulane University fully acknowledges that the University signed and returned to the U.S. 
Department of Education the Certification and Agreement associated with the CRRSAA 
HEEF II and ARP HEERF III funds. Tulane University also offers assurance that the 
University has used, or intends to use, the Minimum Amount for Student Aid Portion funds received 
under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students. 
 
2. The total amount of HEERF II and III funds that Tulane University will receive or has received from 
the Department pursuant to the institution’s Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial 
Aid Grants to Students for HEERF II Allocations for Public and Nonprofit Institutions under CRRSAA 
section 314(a)(1) Minimum Amount for Student Aid Portion (CFDA 84.425E Allocation) is 
$2,795,095, and HEERF III Allocations for Public and Nonprofit Institutions under ARP section 
2003(a)(1) Minimum Amount for Student Aid Portion (CFDA 84.425E Allocation) is $7,315,697 (for a 
total of $10,110,792). 
 
3. As of 3/31/2022, the total amount of Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to Tulane 
students from HEERF II and III is $10,110,792. 
 
4. Tulane University estimates that there is an unduplicated total of 15,477 students (from the 
summer 2020, fall 2020 and/or spring 2021 semesters) at the University eligible to receive 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students under HEERF II and/or III. 
 
5. As of 3/31/2022, a total of 7,249 students have received an Emergency Financial Aid Grant 
to students under HEERF II and/or III. 
 
6. The method(s) used by Tulane University to determine which students receive Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants and how much they would receive under HEERF II and/or III may be 
found under the News section of the Tulane University Financial Aid Office’s website. 
 
7. Any instructions, directions, or guidance provided by the institution to students concerning the 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants are found under the News section of the Tulane University 
Financial Aid Office’s website. 


